Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
INFINITE SOURCE COMMUNICATIONS GROUP, LLC
The Florida Department of Transportation and City of Fort Lauderdale announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, April 10, 2024, 6:30 p.m. and will be offered in-person.

PLACE: The public meeting will take place at the Broward Health Medical Center, 2nd Floor Auditorium located at 1600 South Andrews Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33316.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) and City of Fort Lauderdale will hold a public meeting for the proposed SE 7th Street Bridge Replacement Project over Rio Cordova in the Rio Vista neighborhood of Fort Lauderdale, Broward County. The project identification number is 450870-1-52-01.

The public meeting will consist of a presentation followed by a question-and-answer session. Project information will be available for public viewing. Questions and comments may be submitted prior to the meeting by emailing the Project Manager.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: City of Fort Lauderdale Project Manager, Ms. Ana Ziegler, E.E., at (954) 828-5817 or by email at: AZiegler@fortlauderdale.gov

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: City of Fort Lauderdale Project Manager, Ms. Ana Ziegler, E.E., at (954) 828-5817 or by email at: AZiegler@fortlauderdale.gov. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: • City of Fort Lauderdale Project Manager, 

Ms. Ana Ziegler, E.E.

(954) 828-5817 or by email at: AZiegler@fortlauderdale.gov 

• City of Fort Lauderdale Senior Project Manager, 

Mr. Raymond Nazaire, P.E., CGC.

(954) 828-8954 or by email at: nazaire@fortlauderdale.gov 

• City of Fort Lauderdale Neighbor Service Center

(954) 828-8000 or by email at: lauderserv@fortlauderdale.gov 

To learn more about this project, visit ftlcity.info/hbrvbr

If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call (954) 828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov.
